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30 March 2011

Mr Paul Lack

Assistant Crown Solicitor
Crown Law

GPO Box 5221
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr Lack

Requirement to Provide Statement issued 25 March 2011

[ refer 1o your letter dated 30 March 2011 In relation to the Requirement to Provide
Statement issued on 25 March 2011 to the Direclor-General of the Department of
Environment and Resource Management, Mr John Bradley, and served on you.
In consideration for the difficulties which may occur in having Mr Bradley’s statement sworn
and witnessed before 12 noon on 1 April 2011, the Commission will not take steps to

enforce the Requirement until 12 noon on 4 April 2011,

Yours sincerely

Jane JVioyrihan
| Executive Director

400 George Street Brisbane
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